
Rules Committee, 

American's ability to vote, to have our voices heard and to make a difference is one of our 

most basic rights.  

The Electoral college is archaic and it deprives me of my vote.  

Over 65,853,516 votes were ignored, were disregarded in November 2016.  

Those voices were the majority and were denied their basic American right to elect their 

Commander in Chief.  

It's time to eliminate the Electoral College and allow the majority to elect their representatives. 

Chris Chappell  

cchappe55@gmail.com  

8325 NE Sacramento St  

Portland, Oregon 97220 
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